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Getting rid of vote by mail will hurt ALL voters in Oregon, whether they are 

Republican, Democrat, or Independant. Most voters do not have the day off during 

elections, so we will get less turnout for important votes, and less accurate outlook on 

community opinion. Our smaller communities will also have an extra hard time voting 

if there are not enough polling places around the state, thus leading to less accurate 

representation and say in the matters that will impact them the most.  


